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GLENN COUNTY 4-H PARTNERS WITH GLENN COUNTY FARM BUREAU 

 Glenn County Farm Bureau held their annual Crab Feed Fundraiser Dinner on Saturday, January 

15, 2022. The Glenn County 4-H assisted with the serving, cleaning, and the Bake Sale. 4-H had over 77 

youth and adult volunteers assist at this event.   

 This event ran smoothly because of the hard work and efforts of Kristina Hutson as the adult 

liaison with her support and supervision of the 4-H members. New this year, Kristina took on the task of 

organizing and monitoring the serving and cleaning of tables.  

A huge thank you to all the 4-H clubs for providing volunteers to work at this event.  The 4-H 

youth members that volunteered to serve were: Hannah Bonesio, Xitlali Gonzalez, Xiomara Gonzalez, 

Nivia Guerrero, Jackson Kampmann, Savannah Kampmann and Owen Morales from Capay 4-H Club; 

Aaliyah Carney, Addison Berstein, Amanda Pozzi, Ammy Malaui, Jake Flowerdew, Lane Lanzi, Levi 

Bernstein, Liam Bitle, Makenna Berens, Olivia Vasquez, Ripley Springstead, Rylan Gardner and Wyatt 

Madsen with Clover 4-H Club; Allie Humphreys, Chyna Drake, Emily Karle, Jaqueline Carrillo, Luke 

Schager, Maddee Baker, Marco Salinas, Reese Cox and Rhett Milne with Lake 4-H Club; Levi Andrews, 

Camryn Henning, Clayton Cecil, Danny Hutson, Drake Romano, Eden Baldridge, Gage Canalia, Haylee 

Exner, Joelene Exner and Ryan Bailey with Plaza 4-H Club; Tyler Gilcrease with Orland 4-H Club; Addison 

Ovard, Henry Schmies, Kaylin Silva and Lauren De Moss 
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with Schaffert 4-H Club; Jacob Fairbanks with Stoney Creek 4-H Club; Allie Rodriguez, and Eddie 

Rodriguez with Willows 4-H Club.   

 The adult volunteers were Stacy Lanzi, Jennifer Pozzi and Rodney Pozzi, with Clover 4-H Club; 

Callie Tanson with Lake 4-H Club; and Billy Exner, Priscilla Exner and Kristina Hutson with Plaza 4-H Club; 

and Elizabeth Rodriguez with Willows 4-H Club. 

Glenn County 4-H also hosted a dessert table, where there were delicious handmade desserts 

donated by club members and families. Thank you to everyone who participated and contributed to the 

dessert booth! This fundraiser from the desserts brought in $3,500. It was a huge success! Jessica 

Morris an adult from Willows 4-H oversaw the youth assisting the dessert booth. The 4-H youth 

members that volunteered at the dessert booth were Baylee Morris from Willows 4-H Club and Tucker 

Kampmann from Capay 4-H Club. 

Glenn County Farm Bureau graciously auctioned off five chosen desserts to the public. A special 

thanks is extended to those who purchased these cakes: Heritage Insurance, Kristina Madden, Kennedy 

Ranch, Mid Valley Veterinary, Joanne Mellon and Martin Spannaus, and Ernest and Sonia Salinas. These 

desserts were made, decorated, and donated by: Xitlali Gonzalez of Capay 4-H Club, the Eddy family of 

Lake 4-H Club, and Eden Baldridge and Grace Edson of Plaza 4-H Club. 

A special thank you to Glenn County Farm Bureau for an additional donation to the Glenn 

County 4-H Council. The Glenn County 4-H Council expresses their gratitude to the Farm Bureau for 

their many years of support the 4-H Program. 



 

Figure 1: 4-H members exhibiting dessert booth.  

 

 

Figure 2: 4-H member serving crab. 
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